“‘ Wellington
Water

Tuesday, 12 July 2022
OIA IRO-232

Email: @rnz.co.nz

Kia ora-

Official information request for reports prepared by Deloitte regarding
maintenance and updates to public sector agencies on fluoride.

| write regarding your official information request dated Tuesday, 29t March 2022.
You requested the following information:

1. Any report prepared by consultants Deloitte and provided to WW since mid-
2021 till now, into maintenance

2. Please also advise which, if any, public sector agencies have been or are being
given updates or briefings by WW or its agents, about the fluoridation
problems widely reported on currently

On Friday, 29 April 2022 Wellington Water provided a response to your second
question.

Wellington Water have endeavoured to source any report prepared by consultants
Deloitte since mid-2021 till the date in which you made this request and we have
come to the strong conclusion that there were no reports prepared by Deloitte into
maintenance.

For further reference, the independent inquiry into the cessation of fluoride is
available on our website, and you can find that report here:
https://www.wellingtonwater.co.nz/your-water/drinking-water/fluoride-inquiry

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this
decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.

Nga mihi

Group Manager, Network Management Group
Wellington Water Ltd

For the latest news and up lates, follow us on our social channels

0 wellingtonwate o pwgtnwaternz & @wgtnwateroutage
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